
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time, October 27th 2024 

Address:  
1145 S. Aspen Rd. 81006 

Phone: 719 544-1886 

Fax:  719-544-5137 

Website: 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com 

Facebook: 
facebook.com/stjoespueblo 

Pastoral Staff  

Fr. Steve Murray, Pastor,  
Ex. 102  
 

Fr. Thomas - Vineland 
 

Deacon Ed Riccillo Ex. 113 
Baptism / RCIA—Adult Faith 
Formation 

Office Staff  

Admin. Assistant: 
Liz Chapman  Ex. 100 

Business Manager: 
Elaine Gardner, Ex. 108 

Religious Education: 
Josie Marrufo  Ex.  105 

Music Ministry Director: 
Marcos LeBlanc, Ex.104  
 

Hall Rental 

Judy Martinez  
719-289-2615 

The Church of St. Joseph Vision Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, are committed to following Christ in faith and love 
through  the sacramental tradition of the Catholic Church.  
The Church of St. Joseph.  
 

The Church of St. Joseph Mission Statement  
We, the Catholic Community of St. Joseph, brothers and sisters in Christ with our rich and diverse 
traditions, accept as our Mission: To know and practice our faith through the Gospel, to serve the 
needs of our parish community with time, talent and treasure, to teach by example and, thereby, 
strengthen and inspire the parish community.  

Mass Times   
 
Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am  
 
Mass Live Streamed 
Saturday: 4:30 pm  Sunday: 11:00 am 
 
Weekday Mass 
Monday - Friday 8:00 am 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday: 8:00 am - 3:00 pm 
Fridays  8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
 
Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:00 pm      

 
October 25th 
Baptism Class –6:00pm 
 
 
October 27th 
Religious Ed Pre K-8 10:00am 
High School Confirmation 1:00pm 
 

 
October 31st 
NO High School Youth Group 
 
 
October 30th 
CCW meeting 5:30pm 

St. Joseph church logo  
designed by Sonny 

Gonzales 

Parish Group Contacts 

 

Knights of Columbus 

John Spearing- 719-321-2799 

 

Council of Catholic Women 

Diana Alvarado- 719-251-9146 

 

Men of Joseph 

Marcos LeBlanc Ex. 104 

Upcoming Dates 



St. Joseph Online Tithing 
stjosephparish-pueblo.com  

St. Joseph Parish       October 20th 2024 
Envelopes     $          4,225.00 
Loose Currency                 $          1,155.00 
Loose Check     $          1,844.00 
10 Buck Sunday   $               75.00     
AMD     $             290.00 
Candles     $             167.00 
SVDP     $               72.36 
Holy Day    $               10.00 
Building    $               00.00 
 
TOTAL                                        $           7,838.36 

New Monastery for Capuchin Poor Clare Sisters 
 
Checks can be made to:  

Catholic Foundation 
Poor Clare Fund in memo line 

Checks to be mailed to:  
Catholic Foundation 

101 N. Greenwood St. 
Pueblo, Colorado 81003-3164 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 
Pantry is open the 2nd Thursday of every month.   
Next date open: November 14th, from 1:00-2:00pm.     
Next food drop off : October 26th, & 27th at all  
Masses. 

Next Week’s Intentions 
 
Saturday— November 2 
4:30pm—+Frank Palacio 
+Caroline & Gilbert Garcia 
+Fr Tony 
+William Hambric 
+Jeffrey Scott Hambric 
+Gina Carlino 
+Jack Spinuzzi 
+Bronson Cruz 
+Bill Bustillos 
+Phyllis Valeenia 
+Roy & Diana Patterson 
+Darlene Koski 
    
Sunday—November 3 
7:30—+Jason Godinez 
+Floyd Park 
+Manuel & Mary Lou  
   Regalato 
+Bill Bustillos 
+Ed & Josphine Janoski 
+Ann Alfonso 
+Tina Romero 
+Maurice Guerrero 
+Helen Centa 
Diane Palazzo (Health) 
 
Sunday  9:00 
9:00-+Lori Ortiz 
+Frank & Emily Mauro 

 
 
9:00 cont. 
+Celia Cadena 
Thanksgiving 
 
Sunday—11:00 
+Anthony Gutierrez 
+Abran Guerra 
+Richard Rick Duran 
+Fred & Elsie Maes 
+Rick Maes 
+Doris Salazar 
+Juanita Navarro 
 +Anna Alfonso 
 
Monday—November 4 
8:00—For the Parish 
 
Tuesday—November 5 
8:00— 
 
Wednesday—November 6 
8:00—For the Parish 
 
Thursday —November 7 
8:00—People in Nursing 
homes 
 
Friday —November 8 
8:00–  

The Gospel According to Matthew Bible  
Classes - This Week 
 
October 28th & 29th we will be looking at Chapter 
19 & 20 in this in depth Study of the Gospel  
according to Matthew.  
This is a great opportunity to encounter and get to 
know Jesus and the salvation He has won for us. 
Come and grow in your knowledge and under-
standing of Jesus and our Catholic faith through 
this great study of Sacred  Scripture.  This Bible 
Study is open to everyone, whether you have been 
here before or not. 
Monday 6:30pm  or  Tuesday 1:00pm 

AMD Update 
 
As of  October 20th, we have received pledges for 
$71,465.00 Thank you and God bless you for your 
gifts and support of St. Joseph parish.  

Light to the World 
The Incredible Mission of the Laity 
This third year of the National Eucharistic Revival 
is the Year of Mission, in which we are called to 
share the Good News of the amazing gift of the 
Eucharist to those we love.  
    “Let your light shine before others, so that they 
may see your good works and give glory to your 
Father who is in heaven.” 
Please feel free to Join our Eucharistic Revival 
Team For Session 1 on Oct.22,  in Maria Lopez 
classroom at 5:00pm. 

Cookbooks 
 

The New St. Joseph Cookbooks are here.  Contact 
Diana Alvarado 719-251-9146 if you would like 
to purchase one, or they are available in the office.  
Price is $25.00.  They make great gifts. 

St. Joseph Council of Catholic Women (CCW) 
 
Is open to ALL Catholic Women. 
Please join us at our meetings which are held on 
the last Wednesday of each month. 
For more info contact  
Diana Alvarado@719-251-9146  
Your sister in Christ Diana Alvarado President  
St. Joseph Council of Catholic Women. 

Inferno Catholic Men’s Conference 
 
Saturday, November 9th, 2024 
Ephesians 5:14 
AWAKE  
The Antlers, Colorado Springs 
Info/Registration: WWW.IMC24.ORG 

St. Vincent De Paul  
Needs Your Help 

 
As the holiday season is quickly  

approaching, your help and support is  
greatly needed. 

 

Because of your generosity, St. Vincent de Paul 
is able to provide Gift Certificates  

from King Soopers to help many in need  
purchase a meal for the holidays to feed  

their families. 
 

We are truly blessed to have caring people  
like yourselves, the support of Fr. Steve  

and his staff, and the many volunteers who  
contribute to making the holidays so special for 

the members of our parish and  
community. 

 

Thanks again and may God bless each and  
every one of you. 

 

- The St. Vincent De Paul Society 
 

        (Donations can be placed in the  
Collection in an envelope  

marked  
St. Vincent De Paul 

Shrine of the Holy Family/Chalice for  
Vocations 
 
If you are interested in the Shrine of the               
Holy Family or the Chalice for Vocations sharing 
your home for a week please see either Father  
Steve or Deacon Ed at the Sacristy before Mass.  

New Parish Council Members 
 
We are taking nominations for new parish council 
members.  When nominating please include a 
phone number as nominees  will be contacted to 
insure their acceptance of nomination.   
We will accept nominations through November 4.  
At the Saturday evening Mass on Nov. 9 we will 
draw 3 names from those accepting nomination to 
serve on the council for a three year term.  The 
council has been meeting on Tuesdays, five times 
a year. The next meeting will be Nov. 19.   
Nomination slips will be available on the tables in 
the Narthex. You are welcome to nominate  
yourself.  


